
Great Hanwood Parish Council 

 

Notice of the audit and right to inspect the Annual Governance & 
Accountability Return 

 

Annual Governance & Accountability Return for the year ended 31 
March 2022 

 

Sections 20(2) and 25 of the Local Audit and Accountability Act 
2014 Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015 (SI 2015/234) 

 
1. The audit of accounts for Great Hanwood Parish Council for the year ended 31 March 

2022 has been carried out but cannot be completed for the reasons stated in the external 
auditor report. The accounts have been published. 

 
2. The Annual Governance & Accountability Return is available for inspection by any local 

government elector of the area of Great Hanwood Parish Council on application to: 
 

 Rebecca Turner, Clerk/RFO, c/o The Old Police House, Nesscliffe, Shrewsbury, SY4 1DB, 
 Tel: 01743 741611 
 Email: greathanwoodpc@gmail.com 

 
 By prior appointment in office hours, 9am-5pm Monday to Friday. 

 
 The documents can also be viewed on www.greathanwoodpc.org.uk on the Finance page. 

  

Copies will be provided to any person on payment of £1 for each copy of the Annual 
Governance & Accountability Return. 

  

 Announcement made by: Rebecca Turner, Clerk/RFO to Great Hanwood PC   

  

 Date of announcement: 30th September 2022  

 


